
BULLETIN BOARD POLICY  

The Holliston Public Library accepts notices for display on the bulletin boards and information 
racks on the first and second floors of the library. These are limited to events and programs 
sponsored by local non-profit organizations. The only exceptions are local events sponsored by 
for-profit organizations to directly benefit a local non-profit group. The Director and Trustees 
reserve the right to refused postings deemed not in keeping with the library’s policy. 

Notices must be authorized by the Director and the library will display them until either the event 
has transpired or one month has passed from the date the notice is displayed, whichever comes 
first. All notices will be disposed of at that time unless prior arrangements are made for the group 
to retrieve them from the library. Notices posted without authorization will be discarded. Notices 
from Holliston groups are given priority for the bulletin boards and those of excessive size may be 
rejected due to space limitations. The glass doors of the entrances to the library are reserved 
exclusively for library notices.  
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